
 

 
 
 

 
 
CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

for  

SCOTT DAVIS 

Representing the  

City of Salinas  
on the 

 TRANSPORTATION AGENCY FOR MONTEREY COUNTY  
 

 
WHEREAS, Scott Davis has served on the Board of Directors of the Transportation Agency for 
Monterey County since 2018; and 
 
WHEREAS, Board Member Davis has also served on the Rail Policy Committee, where he was 
a strong supporter of the Rail Extension to Salinas project; and 
 
WHEREAS, Board Member Davis publicized the Agency’s activities, particularly in the area of 
rail transportation, including interviewing the rail project manager on his podcast and providing 
comments to the media on the Salinas Intermodal Transportation Center construction and the 
Frank’s Fish Market sign; and, 
 
WHEREAS, during his short tenure on the TAMC Board, Scott Davis became a strong 
contributor to Board discussions and helped guide the Agency through the early years of the 
Measure X transportation safety and improvement program;  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT DECLARED on this 2nd day of December, 2020, that the 
Transportation Agency for Monterey County sincerely appreciates Board Member Scott Davis’ 
two years of dedicated service to improve regional transportation throughout Monterey County. 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________   
Luis Alejo, Chair 
 
 
 
___________________________________   
Debra L. Hale, Executive Director 
 
 


